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PARENT PERCEPTION QUESTIONNAIRE 

9TH August, 2022 

Dear parent, 

Find the link to the survey from the Health Promotion Department of the Ministry of Health 
and Prevention titled "Parent Perception Questionnaire” below. The questionnaire aims to 
develop the evidence concerning the healthy life project and the activities of school 
students, so please fill out the questionnaire not later than 12/08/2022 

 Questionnaire language: Arabic and English . 
 Click on the link below. 

https://msurvey.government.ae/survey/Ministry%20of%20Health%20/f45                                                                                                   
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